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■ 2017 ■ Term 4 ■ Weeks 3 & 4 ■ Newsletter 

Calendar 

Term 4, Week 5 

Fri 3 November      Fete 

   Bard on the Beach 

   Performance 

Thu 9 November Year 6 Transition Day 

         Aspire UC Year 10  

Term 4, Week 6 

Tue 14 November  Year 12 Dinner 

   JPS Careers Program 

Fri November JSC Careers Expo 
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Principal’s Message 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

Junee High School is using the Positive Behaviour for 

Learning (PBL) framework for a whole school focus. 

Our school team have designed a matrix so everyone 

will understand the expected behaviours in a range of 

school settings. Great feedback from students has 

aided this. The team has started teaching specific 

lessons about the expected behaviours, with our SRC 

involved in creating videos to explicitly demonstrate 

the expected behaviours, focused on our 3 B’s of Be 

your Best, Be respectful, Be Responsible. 

Parents, students and community members will see 

more signage around the school outlining the 

expected behaviours at each place, such as the office, 

canteen, hallways and classrooms.  

Thanks to the PBL team for their organisation and all 

who provide their support to making our school a 

great place to be. 

Electronic Devices Policy 

I have been impressed with students living up to our 

high expectations of electronic devices being “Off & 

Away” during class learning time. Thank you to all 

parents and carers for supporting our school with this 

policy, helping to have students feel safe in class and 

being able to focus on their learning.  

A reminder to please call the office as your first call if 

you need your child during class times. 

Please find our class times each week below: 

P & C 

Thank you to parents who were able to attend our 

latest meeting, moved to the new evening of 

Wednesdays. It was great to share ideas about 

fundraising, especially the Fete planned for Friday 3 of 

November; school staffing, uniforms and the P&C 

fundraising. Our next meeting will be Wednesday 29 

November, 7pm. 

Junee Show 

Well done to all 

students and families 

who competed in the 

Junee Show. Thank 

you to staff and 

students who put 

together the Junee HS 

display, as well as 

helping with 

organisation of the 

event. 

Year 6 into Year 

7 Transition  

We welcome our 2017 

Year 7 students to 

Junee HS with 2 transition days of the students taking 

part in classroom lessons. Ms Olivia Hounsell, the year 

7 Year Advisor has met with local schools and the 

excited children to prepare the next step in their 

educational adventure. 

I look forward to seeing their eager faces and working 

with them at the next transition day of Thursday 9 

November. I also look forward to meeting with parents 

on Tuesday 5 December, when we host the parent 

information session and tour of the school, as the 

students enjoys their third day of transition. Parents 

will have the opportunity that morning to ask 

questions from school staff about the school, tour the 

school to see the classooms, facilities and current 

students in action and to also purchase school 

uniforms.  

Q&A Excursion 

Thank you to Ms Forde and the Yr 11 Extension English 

class for a successful application to join the Studio 

Audience for the ABC show “Q&A” at the schools 

special to be held on Monday 6 November. Please 

keep an eye out in the audience for Harrison Fahy, 
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Abby Foley, Mae-rose Harrison, Brody Longmore, 

Callum McCarthy and Adam Spackman. The group is 

also fortunate to be granted a tour of NSW Parliament 

House and to also be in the audience for the filming of 

comedian Wil Anderson’s show “Gruen” based on the 

deconstruction of advertising and understanding the 

role of promotions in our world. The group will report 

back next newsletter. 

 

Be your best. Be respectful. Be responsible 

Mr Scott Frazier 

Principal 

What’s happening in Careers? 

Year 10 Mock Interview Program 

Stage 5 students will be involved in a mock interview 

program being held at Junee High School on 

Wednesday 29 November 2017 between Period 1 – 

Period 5. This program will form the basis of the final 

task for their Careers lessons and is therefore 

compulsory for all Stage 5 students. The opportunity 

for our students to participate in this program is an 

important and a vital preparation step for their future 

job seeking endeavours.   

Students are asked to come to school in either full 

school uniform or dressed for an interview and to bring 

with them a copy of their resume (this will be worked 

on at school). Students who have developed a portfolio 

containing relevant documentation (school report, 

Certificates of Merit, copies of qualifications) are asked 

to bring this along also. Students will have a rostered 

time for their interview and will attend class for the 

remainder of the day. 

Interviews should last for about 10 minutes with a 

further 5 minutes being allocated for discussion. The 

students will be being interviewed by representatives 

from TAFE, GTES & ATEL as well as representatives 

from other community organisations.  

A BBQ lunch will be provided for the students on the 

day. 

Junee Public School Careers program 

Research would support that children from quite a 

young age are already thinking about the types of jobs 

they want to do when they leave school. It also 

supports the introduction of careers education in the 

early school years. To support this research 17 student 

volunteers from Stage 5 are currently involved in a 

Careers Based program with Year 1-2 students at Junee 

Public School. I do not know who was more excited on 

the first visit the ‘little 

kids’ or the ‘big kids’. 

The program will run 

one afternoon per 

week for 5 weeks. Each 

week starts with a 

story book that looks 

at a career/job(s) and 

is then followed by 

career based activity.  

Mrs Elaine Bunyan 

Careers Adviser 

Automotive Mentoring Program  

Jamie Milne and Bailey Vanzanten have been attending 

Automotive Mentoring at the Gasworks Museum each 

week. They have been under the guidance of Mr Joe 

Belling and Mr Jeff Windsor.  

Thank you to Mr Belling and Mr Windsor for showing 

the boys around the workshop and some of the cars. 
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P & C News Flash 

This is one of the most exciting weeks for P & C. The 

Cook Book is being released and we have our Fete this 

Friday. Being the last fundraisers of the year we are 

hoping to raise much needed funds to go towards 

resources for the students. Special thanks to our 

sponsors: 

GEO Group 

IGA 

Junee Ex Services Club 

Junee Licorice & Chocolate Factory 

JCS Cleaning 

Special thanks also to Miss Bree Biggar, Zyon 

Shepherd, Martin Honner and Robin Asmus for helping 

out in various ways.  

One of our attractions is the teacher’s band. 

Teacher Band - “Rock on Literacy 

Discontinuum” 

Ms Mel Hyland, Miss Bree Biggar, Mr Mark Turner & 

Mr Andy Bedford. 

The P & C raffle ticket sales will be on the Papershop 

corner this Thursday from 9am – 3pm and also at the 

Fete. Offering 6 prizes : 

1
st
 – Quilt (made and donated by Miss Turvey) 

2
nd

 – Kids Picnic Table (Donated by GEO Group) 

3
rd

- Wooden Truck (donated by GEO Group) 

4
th

- Rocking Horse (donated by GEO Group) 

5
th

- Kids table and high back chairs (donated by GEO 

Group)  

6th- Smash Cake (donated by Junee Licorice Factory) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 School Fete Program 

4.30pm – Robin Asmus DJ 

Candlelight Tea House 

Rotary Chocolate Wheel 

BBQ 

Canteen Open 

5.00pm – So Dance Performance 

5.30pm – Robotics Display 

6.00pm - Metal Auction 

6.30pm- School Band 

7.00pm- So Dance Performance 

7.30pm- School Band 

8.00pm- Teacher Band Performance 

“Rock of Literacy Discontinuum” 

Featuring Cluster 13 

 

Looking forward to seeing many families here Friday 

supporting the school and enjoying the many stalls, 

entertainment, food, car display and amusements we 

have to offer. 

Our next P & C meeting is Wednesday 29 November in 

the Common Room. Hoping old and new parents and 

carers come along.  

Mrs Julie Shepherd 

P&C Secretary  
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Yes Program – Be A Builder 

Rhys Diggins, Bailey Robertson, Sidney Jennings, Jade 

McCormack, Tayla O’Rafferty & Dylan Gustowski have 

been enjoying some hands on activities as part of the 

Be a builder course as part of the YES TAFE Program. 
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